
CITY OF ANN ARBOR ELECTION COMMISSION 
July 14, 2009 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Election Commission Meeting was called to order by the City 
Clerk, Jacqueline Beaudry, at 2:05 p.m. on July 14, 2009, in the City Hall Council 
Workroom, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry, City Attorney Stephen 
Postema and Police Chief Barnett Jones. Howard Scheps, City Election Recruiter, was 
also in attendance. 
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Beaudry moved to approve the minutes of the June 3, 2009 meeting as presented. 
Jones seconded the motion and the motion carried. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
The following resolution was offered by Beaudry and supported by Jones: 
 
EC-09-004 
 
Appointment of Election Inspectors 
 
RESOLVED, That the list of proposed election inspectors by the City Clerk’s Office be 
appointed for the August 4, 2009 City Primary Election in the City of Ann Arbor. 
 
On a voice vote, the Chair declared the motion carried unanimously. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Introduction of Lyn Sebestyen, City Election Coordinator 
 
Clerk Beaudry briefed the Commission on the new hire of Lyn Sebestyen as the City’s 
new Election Coordinator. Ms. Sebestyen was unable to attend the meeting as she was 
busy at the Election warehouse testing ballots for the August Primary. 
 
Howard Scheps, Election Recruiter, took a photograph of the Election Commission 
members and stated he was working on an article about the Commission for the next 
election inspector newsletter. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
There being no further business before the City Election Commission, the Chair called 
the meeting adjourned at 2:08 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 



 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
Election Commission Chair 
Ann Arbor City Clerk 


